
 

 
Ixelles, September 12, 2024 

 
 

D'Ieteren Immo is about to apply for a building permit to renovate the D'Ieteren Group 
headquarters on rue du Mail. 
 
The renovation project of the location on the Rue du Mail that was launched in 2022 will culminate 
in the introduction of the definitive building permit application in the spring of next year. A working 
group has determined the project priorities, which revolve around the reduction of the 
environmental impact, the enhancement of the architectural heritage, the integration of the building 
in its historic neighbourhood and the well-being of employees. 
 
This reflection period has allowed the working group, assisted by the British architectural studio 
AL_A, to review the environmental, regulatory, historic and well-being aspects in minute detail. This 
renovation project, which straddles both tradition and modernity, confirms the Group’s desire to 
maintain its Brussels roots. It is an added value for the municipality and for the city. 
The permit application also takes account of the recent inclusion on the Brussels heritage 
preservation list of certain elements of the buildings designed by the architect René Stapels. This 
decision is in line with the wishes of the 200-year-old Group to preserve the historic value of the site 
and its activities in a long-term vision. 
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